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April 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Little Flower Students, 
 
 
Governor Cuomo has extended “NYS Pause” through May 15, 2020, which includes school closures. Unless extended 
again, schools may reopen Monday, May 18, 2020 at the earliest. The district continuity of learning plan will continue 
through Microsoft Office 365 TEAMS Classrooms. Please stay tuned for further announcements as they are available.   
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www.governor.ny.gov 
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